
From: Finn Ryan <finnryan@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 11:23 AM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Proposed Orienteering Course at Elver 
 

 

As a frequent skier at Elver and Madnorski club member, I support the addition of an 
orienteering course at Elver. In collaboration with Parks, we have put considerable effort and 
resources into improving the ski trails and grooming at Elver. One key effort is keeping 
walkers/hikers off ski trails when there is snow present. When designing the course, please keep 
it away from ski trails and include reminders to not walk on ski trails during the winter. Maybe 
people could do snowshoe orienteering in the winter and utilize the new snowshoe trails. 
 
Thanks, 
Finn Ryan 
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